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Join us for an informal  

summer strollsummer stroll  
On Sunday 10 August, 11 am 

and bring a picnic! 
 

Join Anne Mason and Sue Pennell to follow the circular walk across 
part of the medieval Mildenhall Warren and see inside the  

600-year-old warren lodge, recently conserved with a new roof of 
Douglas fir from East Anglia’s forest. The walk is about 2 miles and 
includes a prehistoric site, some of the warren banks, as well as an 

old pine shelter belt and views to Codson Hill.  
Anne, who knows the area well, will describe the importance of 

rabbit warrening to the history of the Brecks and we may well also 
discover plants, butterflies and birds associated with this land 

management and that now practised by the Forestry Commission.  
 

Directions: The walk and the warren lodge are in Mildenhall 
Woods, north of the Barton Mills roundabout. From the A1065, the 
minor road (on the left coming south from Brandon and on the right 
coming north from Barton Mills) is signed ‘Household Waste Site 

and 'Road Ahead Closed'. Ignoring the 'Road Closed' sign, turn here 
and drive past the Household Waste Site to the Forestry 

Commission car-parking area, signed 'Mildenhall Warren Lodge'. 
 

Grid Reference:  TL735752   

 
Please let us know if you are coming along  

email: info@brecsoc.org.uk  
or telephone 01366 328452 
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